
Routine Health Screening Reminder 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a friendly reminder to schedule your routine health 

screenings. Regular check-ups are essential for preventing infections and maintaining your 

overall health. 

Please consider the following screenings: 

• Blood Pressure Check 

• Cholesterol Level Test 

• Immunizations Review 

• Annual Physical Exam 

• Other Recommended Screenings 

It is important to stay proactive about your health. To schedule your appointment, please contact 

our office at [Office Phone Number] or visit our website at [Website URL]. 

Thank you for prioritizing your health. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Practice Name]  

[Practice Phone Number]  

[Practice Email] 


